From:

Jane Glass <glass@cheverus.org>

To:

<buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Date:

5/17/2015 4:02 PM

Subject:

G1 General Building Permit Application Attachments: G1 General Building Permit Application.pdf

Dear Sir or Madam:

I'm submitting a General Building Permit Application to put a roof over my existing backyard patio. I've attached a PDF with the application and plans. The estimated project cost is \$1300.

Please let me know if you need additional information about this project.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Jane Glass <glass@cheverus.org> Head Librarian, Webmaster

267 Ocean Avenue Portland ME 04103 207-774-6238 -- Fax: 207-828-0207

"His job is to shed light, not to master." -- Hunter/Garcia